
HB 1752 -- ELECTRICAL TRANSMISSION LINES

SPONSOR: Pollitt

This bill requires statutory authorization from the General
Assembly before any electrical corporation can begin construction
of an electrical transmission line or any structure containing
lines that when added together are capable of transmission of
electricity in excess of 230 kilovolts.


